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As part of the September 21st International Day of

Struggle Against Monoculture Tree Plantations, and on the eve of the

Eleventh Meeting of the Conference of the Parties to the Convention on

Biological Diversity, which will be held in India on October 1-19, we

are launching this open letter demanding that our governments stop the

expansion of tree plantations in our territories and take a firm stance

at the Convention against the growing financialization of nature.









http://www.wrm.org.uy/plantations/21_set/2012/Open_letter.html
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